From: Michele Loscocco

To: Gallaghar, Robert

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: Request for additional information - Control No. 610661
Date: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 10:45:04 PM

Attachments: image001.png

ABR certificate Binbin Wu.pdf

Bob,

Sorry for the delay. Please find attached a copy of Dr. Wu's board certification.

Best regards,
Michele

From: Gallaghar, Robert <Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 6:35 AM

To: Michele Loscocco <MLoscocco@kruegergilbert.com>

Subject: RE: RE: Request for additional information - Control No. 610661

Good Morning Michele,

Thank you for the 313A (AMP) for Dr. Wu. On Part 1 of the form he indicates that he is certified by a
board — please provide a copy of his board certification.

Regards,

Bob

From: Michele Loscocco [mailto:MLoscocco@kruegergilbert.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 1:14 PM

To: Gallaghar, Robert <Rabert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Request for additional information - Control No. 610661

Bob,
Please see attached NRC313A for Dr. Wu.
Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Best regards,
Michele

From: Michele Loscocco

Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 10:16 PM

To: 'Gallaghar, Robert' <Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov>

Subject: RE: Request for additional information - Control No. 610661

Bob,



Please find attached the request to change the RSO for Sibley Memorial Hospital to Dr. Kronthal.
| will send the NRC313A for Dr. Wu as soon as | receive it from Dr. Lan Lin.
Please let me know if you need additional information for Dr. Kronthal.

Best regards,
Michele

From: Gallaghar, Robert <Robert Gallaghar@nrc.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 2:48 PM

To: Michele Loscocco <MLoscocco@kruegergilbert.com>

Subject: FW: Request for additional information - Control No. 610661

Resent with the correct spelling of Kruegergilbert!

From: Gallaghar, Robert

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 2:46 PM

To: 'mloscocco@kruegergulbert.com' <mloscocco@kruegergulbert.com>
Subject: Request for additional information - Control No. 610661

Dear Ms. Loscocco:

In support of your request to be named Radiation Safety Officer and to add an Authorized Medical
Physicist please provide the following additional information:

1. Please complete NRC Form 313A (RSO) showing your training and experience as a Radiation
Safety Officer. This form may be found as Appendix B in NUREG-1556, Vol. 9, Rev. 2 (Jan.
2008). This guidance may be found at hitps:/fwwew. nre.covidoes/IiL07 34/ML 073400289 pdf. Or, if
you are currently listed as the Radiation Safety Officer on another medical license issued by the
NRC or an Agreement State for similar medical uses you may provide a current copy of the
license. This information is required pursuant to 10 CFR 35.50.

2. Please complete Section 3 of NRC Form 313A (AMP) for Binbin Wu, Ph.D. specific to the Elekta,
Inc. Model 136149A02 Flexitron HDR remote afterloader used at Sibley Memorial Hospital. This
information is required pursuant to 10 CFR 35.51.

We will continue our review of your request upon receipt of this information. Please contact Robert
Gallaghar at the numbers below for any questions.

Regards,

Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist

U.S. NRC, Region |

2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office






